
As you all know – Boris and his Merry Men has seen fit to start “lock-down” measures again and as a responsible 
club at Stonham Barns we will endeavour to continue to regard the “2 Metre” rule in order to stay safe and 
continue fishing

TO TRY AND ACHIEVE THIS – As from next week we will try a new procedure: -

1.	 The Pegs will be sorted early doors and put in their respected draw bags  
(approx. 15 on each lake with some “spares” if we get a really good turnout)

2.	 As the Anglers arrive, they will come to the Pay window, pay their fees and inform us what lake they want to 
fish on

3.	 We will draw a peg for that person and then they will go directly to that peg and start setting up (or go off for 
breakfast etc.)

Notes
•	 No more Anglers will be accepted AFTER 8.45 (so we have time to get to our pegs)
•	 Once you have set-up it is OK to chat to others but always remember the “2 Metre Rule”
•	 The Match will start at the normal times
•	 Once the match has finished, stay by you pegs and wait to be weighed-in
•	 Successful Anglers can then come to the cabin area to pick up your ill-gotten gains

This is just a Trial as we want to be seen to be observing the governments rules and ensuring that the residents 
and visitors feel safe but also that we all can continue enjoying our sport

If you think that the above doesn’t work or you think it is unfair etc. Alan would only be too happy to hear your 
ideas and change them if all are in agreement.

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR COOPERATION IN THESE DIFFICULT TIMES

STONHAM BARNS FISHING

New Procedure for COVID19 Social Distancing


